
 

St. Roch Parish 
 

Sister Parish ~ St. Anne of Chardonnieres, Haiti 

The Parable of the Good Samaritan 

Which of these three, in your opinion, was neighbor to the robbers  

victim?  He answered, The one who treated him with mercy.   

Jesus said to him, Go and do likewise.    Luke 10:36-37 
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Saturday, July 13, 2019   
      4:00 PM  Jackie Bellows (5th Anniversary) by Ginny & Stanley Sklarz
Sunday, July 14, 2019   
     8:30 AM  Mildred Emond by Aline Cyr 
   11:00 AM  For Johnôs good health by the Baarda Family 
Monday, July 15, 2019 
     8:30 AM  Stephania Malinowska by Tomasz Palkon 
Tuesday, July 16, 2019 
     8:30 AM  The People of St. Roch Parish 
Wednesday, July 17, 2019   
     8:30 AM  Stephen LeClair by Fr. Roy 
Thursday, July 18, 2019   
     8:30 AM  Amelia & Alphonse Anusauskas by the Jalbert Family 
Friday, July 19, 2019   
     8:30 AM  Frederick Reeks, Jr. by sister Yvonne Nelson and family 
Saturday, July 20, 2019   
      4:00 PM  William and Rose Sullivan by daughter Debra
Sunday, July 21, 2019   
     8:30 AM  John Stone by wife Marie 
   11:00 AM  Joseph & Florence Peloquin by daughter Del Baarda 

{ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ 

Sunday, July 14 
Dt 30:10-14, Col 1:15-20 
Lk 10:25-37 
Monday, July 15 
Ex 1:8-14, 22 
Mt 10:34-11:1 
Tuesday, July 16 
Ex 2:1-15a 
Mt 11:20-24 
Wednesday, July 17 
Ex 3:1-6, 9-12 
Mt 11:25-27 
Thursday, July 18 
Ex 3:13-20 
Mt 11:28-30 
Friday, July 19 
Ex 11:10-12:14 
Mt 12:1-8 
Saturday, July 20 
Ex 12:37-42 
Mt 12:14-21 
Sunday, July 21 
Gn 18:1-10a 
Col 1:24-28 
Lk 10:38-42 
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334 Main St., Oxford, MA 01540 
 

Rectory Office  éééééééééééé(508) 987-8987 
Fax  ééééééééééé...éééé. (508) 987-8938 
Religious Education Officeééééééé.(508) 987-2382 
 
 
 
 

Pastor                    Rev. Michael J. Roy 
Deacon                             Rev. Mr. Paul Connolly 
Director of Religious Education  Mrs. Terry Ann Renaud 
Administrative Assistant  (M-TH 9-4)        Mrs. Teri Rawson 
Email: strochrectory@gmail.com 
Director of Music                                 Ms. Anna Pizzolato 
St. Vincent de Paul Society.ééééArlene (508) 987-2813 

 

Cemetery éééééé..Contact rectory at (508) 987-8987 
 

 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 4:00 PM  
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM 

 

Monday, Wednesday,  
Thursday and Friday 8:30 AM 
(No Mass here on the fourth Wednesday  
of the monthðFr. Roy has Mass at  

St. Paulôs Cathedral) 
 

 

Confessions:   3:00 PM Saturday or anytime on request. 
 
 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Thursday 8:30-4 
Pastoral Care:   All the time 

 
 

WEBSITE:  strochoxford.com 
 

EMAILS:  
 Teri RawsonðRectory Office: strochrectory@gmail.com 
 Terry RenaudðRel. Ed. Office: strochoxford@gmail.com 

 

    July 6 & 7 
 
 
 
 
 

   Offertory Envelopes (121)                       $4,021.00 
   Loose Money                                           299.00 
   Other sources of income                          76.00 
   Total                                                          4,396.00  
   Weekly  Goal                                   5,835.00                               
   Result                                              -   1,439.00   
           Thank You!     

 

     There will be a second collection this 
     weekend July 13th & 14th for Repairs  
     & Maintenance. We thank you for your  
     continued generosity. 

Your Sacrificial Offering 

 

 

 Kathy Perry, Owen  Benway, Jane 
Lewicke, Al Sinkis, Andrew Rivers, 
Raymond Joseph, Ruth Andrzejczyk, 

Chloe Barbara Jones, Craig Ladd, Roseanne Ferlito, John 
Barton, Carol Violette, John & Bev Makowski, Dale Mahota, 
Liz Iandolli, Stephen Rice, Maddy Desrosier, Phyllis Day, 
John Hickman, Timothy Bowes, Anita Prunier, Ed Carpenter, 
Roger St. George,  James Sumerlin, Bob St. George, Julie 
Guertin, Francis DeSimone, Robert & Beverly Burns, Judy 
Rodier, Dawn Hoeg, Sean Bushey, Richard Fleming, Noelle 
Silverstein, Edward  Wissell, Eric Lambert, Paul Murphy, 
James Quaiel, Yvonne Mathurin, Deborah Mancini, Susan 
Gallant, Doris Prouty, Maureen Germain, Andy McDonald, 
Dave Boucher, Daniel Ivascyn, Barbara Quaiel, Pamela 
Rossley, Alfred Bianchi, Fr. Gerard Walsh, Gary Cowperth-
waite, Kathleen, and Olga Brault. 
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My Dear Parishioners, 
 
 

    How did you like the picture that took the place of my weekly letter in last weekôs bulletin? Let me tell you 
what happened. Because of the 4th of July holiday the bulletin company required the information to be sent to them by  
2 pm Monday. It took me by surprise, therefore the picture. I am grateful that Teri was able to find a scripture passage 
and picture that was so inspirational. 
 

    I had planned to share with you some information about he Serra Club which would have corresponded to 
the front cover of last weekôs bulletin. The call of the Gospel, ñAsk the master of the harvest to send out laborers for the 
harvest.ò You see the Serra Club not only prays for vocations to the priesthood but they actively support and encourage 
those seminarians who are discerning a vocation. Therefore the picture of all those currently in the seminary studying for 
the Diocese of Worcester seemed most appropriate for last weekôs cover.  
 

    The Serra Club is made up of people from various parishes and they meet here at St. Rochôs once a month. 
Their meeting starts with the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and then a report is made of the variety of fundraisers that they 
sponsor. The one that is held here each year is the delicious chicken pot pie dinner which this year will be on Saturday, 
November 2nd. The profit of this and the other fundraisers is used to assist our seminarians and help pay the expenses of 
the House of Studies in Worcester. They also send cards and notes of encouragement to their ñadoptedò seminarians. 
Each year following the ordinations at the Cathedral the two diocesan Serra Clubs, North and South, provide the light 
refreshments for the reception that follows. 
 

    There is a Christmas party to which the seminarians are invited and where each of them is given a gift. 
There have also been summer cookouts for them before they return to their studies in September. The Bishop celebrates 
Mass with us once a year followed by a dinner where he expresses his gratitude for the care and encouragement the club 
members give to the men studying for the priesthood. 
 

    I find it to be a very worthwhile organization and I am happy to be the chaplain for Serra South. I highly 
encourage more of my parishioners to consider joining. You can speak to me, or Matt Morway or Kim Romanelli if you 
have any questions. 
 

 
 

    Itôs going to be a fun time around here this week as the Vacation Bible Camp gets started. Doesnôt this 
sound interesting the theme is RoarðLife is Wild and God is Good. The kids will be coming to Mass each morning then 
they go off to have fun with games, crafts, snacks and plays. 
 
 
 

    Next weekend Fr. Gabriel Lormeus will be here to speak to us about the great work being done by Cross 
Catholic Outreach. Father was ordained to eh priesthood on July 20, 1986 so he will be observing his 33rd anniversary 
while with us. He is a priest of the Archdiocese of Port-au-Prince, Haiti and is fluent in French, Creole and English. 
Cross Catholic Outreach was founded to create a meaningful link between parishes in America and the priests and nuns 
in the Churches overseas. I know that you will welcome Fr. Gabriel with kindness and warmth. 
 
 
    Next Saturday, July 20th, I will begin my vacation. I will be away until August 3rd. Fr. Michael Lavallee at 
St. Annôs will be covering for me. 
 

Let us continue to love one another, 
 

Fr. Roy 

The Readings for next Sunday, July 21, 2019 
 

Genesis 18:1-10a 
Colossians 1:24-28 
Luke 10:38-42 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjwiLfP9bPLAhUMJiYKHcXeCFoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.theasianmail.net%2Fdivider.html&psig=AFQjCNHApMttPZA92_NgfGwJKNFMznqW_Q&ust=1457623695871306
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjwiLfP9bPLAhUMJiYKHcXeCFoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.theasianmail.net%2Fdivider.html&psig=AFQjCNHApMttPZA92_NgfGwJKNFMznqW_Q&ust=1457623695871306
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OUTREACH PRIEST 
 

Fr. Gabriel Lormeus was ordained to 
the priesthood on July 20, 1986 as a 
priest of the Archdiocese of Port-au-
Prince, Haiti. He holds a Bachelorôs 
Degree in Theology. Fr. Gabrielôs ex-
perience includes work in trauma cen-
ters, ICU and SICU; he possesses a 

CPE Unit 1 License and volunteers for Vitas Health Care, 
while working towards the completion of his CPE at Jack-
son Memorial Hospital in Florida. 
 

His Pastoral work involves celebrating Mass throughout he 
Archdiocese of Miami and  the Diocese o Palm Beach, and 
is a weekly presider at St. Malachy Church in Tamarac, 
FL. Until 2014, he held the role of Vicar at St. Mary and 
St. Ann parishes in the Archdiocese of Boston. 
 

Fr. Gabriel is fluent in French, Creole and English. He looks 
forward to meeting U.S. Catholic communities to share 
Godôs love for the poor. 

FLEA MARKET & VENDOR FAIR 
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{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ у ŀƳ - о ǇƳ όwŀƛƴ ƻǊ {ƘƛƴŜύ 
 

{ǘΦ wƻŎƘ [ƻǘ ƻƴ aŀƛƴ {ǘΦ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳƻƴ 
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IŜƭǇ ƛǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ ноǊŘτ 
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/ŀƭƭ WǳƭƛŜ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ рлу-фут-унтнΦ 
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October 25-28, 2019 
 

Please consider prayerfully participating in this wonderful 
experience, or in what way you will join the team to present 
the retreat to new retreatants.  
 

I sincerely wish to express my appreciation to our Light of 
the World retreatants. You continue to light our path. Itôs 
time to step forward to shine even brighteré Evangelists, 
Shepherds, Ministers of Hospitality and Service are needed 
to help others to open their hearts to seek and know the  
Holy Spirit. Prayerful consideration of how you will join the 
Light of the World Retreat will strengthen our parish family 
in the mission and ministry of the whole Church. Giving, 
your time, effort, hard work, and prayers will be a great 
grace to us all.  ðGod is calling.  
 

Please call Father Roy at 508-987-8987 or Terry Ann 
Renaud at 508-987-2382, to register for the retreat, and 
for more information on how you will help bring the light to 
our whole parish family.  

Backpack & School Supply Drive 
 

Clients of the Oxford Ecumenical Food 
Shelf are offered new back packs filled 
with school supplies for their children at 
this time of year. Backpacks and school 
supplies can be put in with the food dona-
tions near the front door of the Church. 

Please put any check clearly identified for backpacks in 
an envelope and drop it in the collection basket, or bring 
it to the office. A representative from St. Roch to the 
Food Shelf then goes shopping with those donations for 
whatever else is needed. 
 

Please know that your generosity helps children from 
Oxford to be prepared for their first day of a new school 
year. Itôs fun to see the big smiles from the children who 
accompany their parents to the Food Shelf to choose their  
backpack in August. The last day for collecting back 
packs is August 4th. Thanks so much. 

 

St. Roch Parish is responsible for sending 12-
15 adults to the Food Shelf to distribute food 
and help with carrying groceries to the clientôs 
vehicles on each of the five Thursdays of  
August. (August 1, 8, 15, 22, 29) 

 

Sign up sheets are available at the entrances to the 
church. This is a big commitment at such a busy season 
with vacations, etc. Please do not sign up unless you really 
plan to be there on that Thursday. It's recognized that we 
bring a very nice spirit to the Thursdays when we are the 
host parish. The Food Shelf is located in the Oxford Com-
munity Center.  Please arrive before 5:15pm. Thanks so 
much for your help and your continued support of the 
Food Shelf.  


